## Message from Editor in Chief of Thai Journal of Gastroenterology 2009-2010



## Dear Members

It was with great enthusiasm that since of January 2007, I have been working as the editorial responsibilities for *Thai Journal of Gastroenterology*. Well, after having produced the 4 years of *TJG*, it's time for me to take a much needed break. I would like to express my sincere appreciation to my editorial boards for their efforts and dedication in remodeling *TJG* into a modern and accessible way of communication for members. This is our final issue and after this, we will welcome our new talented *TJG* board.

The editorial office will still look forward to receiving the submission of original research articles, case reports and review articles. The success of this journal depends on member's contributions. And finally, please feel free to offer any suggestions for the improvement of *TJG* and the *www.thaigastro.com* website. We will appreciate your feedback.

Duangporn Thong-Ngam, M.D.

The Editor in Chief